
 

 

If you require translation services or a copy of this document in 
other languages, audio tape, Braille or larger print, please speak to 
a member of CWP staff, e-mail info@cwp.nhs.uk or write to: 
Communications, Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation 
Trust, Upton Lea, Countess of Chester Health Park, Liverpool 
Road, Chester, CH2 1BQ. 

 

 

 

 
Jeśli wymagane jest tłumaczenie lub kopia niniejszego dokumentu 
w innych językach, na taśmie magnetofonowej, w języku Braille’a 
lub dużym drukiem, prosimy o skontaktowanie się z członkiem 
personelu CWP (Organizacja partnerska krajowego systemu 
zdrowia regionów Cheshire i Wirral) lub przez pocztę elektroniczną: 
info@cwp.nhs.uk lub na adres: Communications, Cheshire and 
Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, Upton Lea, Countess of 
Chester Health Park, Liverpool Road, Chester, CH2 1BQ. 
Os oes arnoch angen gwasanaeth cyfiethu neu gopi o'r ddogfen 
hon mewn ieithoedd eraill, tâp sain, Braille neu brint mawr, 
siaradwch ag aelod o staff CWP, e-bost info@cwp.nhs.uk neu 
ysgrifennwch i: Communications, Cheshire and Wirral Partnership 
NHS Foundation Trust, Upton Lea, Countess of Chester Health 
Park, Liverpool Road, Chester, CH2 1BQ. 

 
Feedback 
 

We welcome any suggestions you have, please send your 
comments, concerns, complaints and compliments to:  
The PALS, Complaints & Incidents Team, Trust 
Headquarters Redesmere, Countess of Chester Health Park, 
Liverpool Road, Chester, CH2 1BQ. 
 

For more information see www.cwp.nhs.uk 
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A young person’s guide to confidentiality 
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Who knows I'm seeing CAMHS? (Will it be kept private?) 

To start with, the only people that know you're seeing CAMHS are you, your 
parents/carers, your doctor and the person that asked us to see you (e.g. your 
school nurse). If we need to talk to anybody else we will always try to ask you 
first. 

Why do my parents/carers need to know? 

This is because your parents are legally responsible for you until you are 16 
years old, so we need to ask them before we can help you. But seeing CAMHS 
can help them too, they can learn ways to help solve problems and support you 
better. 

When might you want to talk to someone else? 

We do sometimes need to talk about your worries with: 

 Other people who know you e.g. your teacher or social worker, if we 
need more information about the difficulties you are having. 

 Other people in CAMHS, so they can help us to help you. 

 Your doctor and the person who asked us to see you, to tell them a bit 
about your problems and what we plan to do. 

 

When a worker or organisation says that you can speak to them confidentially, 
this means that they won't tell anyone else what you say. The only time they 
will share information is if you have agreed or if they are very worried about 
your safety or the safety of others. 

If we are really worried about your safety, or someone else's safety, we may 
have to tell somebody outside of our team, but we will try our best to speak 
to you first. 

People who access our services are welcome to talk to the Team Manager if 
they are experiencing any problems with their care. 

 
For more information about CWP CAMHS check out www.mymind.org.uk 


